
 

 

       December 8, 2023 

 

Hon. Scott Harris, Clerk 

Supreme Court of the United States 

1 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re: Marco Gonzalez v.  Salem Shahin, et al. 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Earlier today, I electronically filed an Application for an Extension of Time to File a Writ 

of Certiorari in the above-captioned case from the Eighth Circuit and effected service by Next Day 

mail on opposing counsel. I have now realized that the Application lacked the tables required by 

Rule 34.2 for documents longer than five pages and filed on 8 ½ by 11 paper.  

 To correct that oversight, I am re-filing the documents today with the required tables. I am 

serving copies of it with this letter of explanation on opposing counsel. Because I will be away 

after this evening, I am having co-counsel check call the Clerk’s Office when you re-open Monday 

to make certain that we do everything we can to proceed in accordance with any guidance your 

office can supply. By this letter, I ask that this version of the application, containing the tables be 

deemed the application so that we are fully compliant with the Court’s rules. 

       Sincerely, 

        

       Robert S. Peck 

       Counsel of Record 

 

cc: Opposing counsel 
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